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Fort Recovery FFA Members Attend the 97th National FFA Convention 
   
     FORT RECOVERY, OH – Eighteen members of the Fort Recovery FFA Chapter attended the 97th 
National FFA Convention in Indianapolis, Indiana the week of October 22-25, 2024.  Nearly 75,000 
FFA members representing all 50 states were in attendance.  The National FFA Convention is held 
annually to highlight and award member success through the FFA and agricultural education.  
Those in attendance were the best and the brightest young minds in the field of agriculture. 
      The Fort Recovery FFA Chapter had six students, Elizabeth Alig, Ethan Evers, Emma Keller, 
Alayna Laux, Megan Metzger, and Miranda Metzger receive their American FFA Degree; the 
highest degree a member can receive. These six members make up a total of 130 members that 
have ever received the prestigious American FFA Degree in the history of the Fort Recovery FFA 
Chapter. Elizabeth is the daughter Randy and Barb Alig, Ethan is the son Alan and Kate Evers, 
Emma is the daughter of Chuck and Terri Keller, Alayna is the daughter of Travis and Stacy Laux, 
and Megan and Miranda are the daughters of Mark and Kim Metzger.  
     The weeklong trip was packed with convention sessions, educational tours, and lots of fun. 
Tours included the Champion Homes, Formula Boat, Keystone RV, Brock Grain Bins, Apache 
Sprayer Factory, and the Southside Landfill.  
     The weeklong trip allowed students to return home with long lasting memories, experiences, 
and deep ties to agriculture.   
     The Fort Recovery FFA Chapter would like to send a special thanks to the school board 
members, administration, and staff for allowing this trip to be possible.  
 
 
 

 

 


